Addendum to the

REPORT ABOUT THE SEARCH FOR THE WRECK OF THE B74 M OF SOUTH AFRICAN AIRWAYS, LOST OVER THE INDIAN OCEAN ON NOVEMBER 28, 1987, FLIGHT SA 295, TAIPEI - MAURITIUS

According to Mr. P. Zandee (PENTOW Marine), the search for the FDR and CVR has been terminated without success on January 04th, 1988

The involved four South African vessels returned to their resp. home base.

PENTOW Marine has chartered a supply vessel, the OMEGA 801, registered in Panama, to continue the search for parts of the air-craft.

This vessel was fitted on January 21. and 22. with a KLEIN side scan sonar plus SBP. This equipment is leased from Steadfast Oceaneering and is operated by their personnel. A sonar of the same type is supposed to be stored with PREUSSAG in Berkhoepen.

It is hoped to detect larger pieces of wreckage with this system. Target area is the Primary Search Area, where "SONNE" did TV recordings and slides of objects that most likely originate from the ill-fated aircraft. The search will be conducted for max, two months.

It is doubtful that the sonar system will locate any parts of the wreckage, as the plane will have been broken into rather small parts on impact on the sea surface.

Probably around mid 1988 an American deep-dive submersible is to attempt a search, covering an area of approx. 40 x 20 nautical miles.
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